Approved minutes of the Clyde Township Board Meeting – February 10, 2016.

The regular monthly meeting of the Clyde Township board was held at the Township Hall on Wednesday, February 10, 2016. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm.

Audience: Bill Barnes, Rick McKellips, John Hollander, and Frank Baker.

Roll Call: Members present – Tom Giles, Bob Larsen, Bernie McLeod, Chris McKellips, and Cathy Ptak. All members present.

A motion by Larsen, supported by McKellips to approve the January Board minutes as written. Motion carried.

Correspondence: None

A motion by McLeod supported by Larsen to approve the Treasurer's report as presented. Motion carried. The report is attached and is now part of the official minutes.

Bills were presented. A motion by McLeod, supported by McKellips, that we pay the bills as presented. Roll call vote – All yea's. Motion carried.

Checks 10972 - 11012 Total Disbursements: \$27,416.71

Fire Chief Rick McKellips stated he has 8 or 9 Fire Fighters attending classes for approximately 8 months. The expense is shared with Lee Township. This class is a pre- requisite to officer classes and is required to be eligible to receive grant and relief money. There was some discussion with regard to First Responder qualifications and the order in which 911 dispatches First Responders.

Bernie Mcleod of the Transfer Station stated he is still having issues with Chef Container. There was some discussion with regard to recycling and cost effectiveness.

New Business: A motion by McLeod, supported by Larsen, that we approve the Township Work Order for Construction or Special Maintenance on Public Roads. Roll call vote – All yea's. Motion carried.

Officer Frank Baker introduced himself and spoke a little about his experiences, community involvement and integrity. Frank Baker will be running for Allegan County Sheriff.

No further business. A motion by Larsen, supported by McLeod, we adjourn. Time: 7:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Cathy Ptak, Clyde Township Clerk